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It’s time to update you on the lot of work that has been going on, behind the scenes, in the last

period! First of all, 2021 saw us engaged in a request for an Amendment which, among other

things, changed the partnership. We therefore welcome Valmet as a new partner in the project that

will develop the heart of the LIFE STEAM prototype.

In December 2021, we also received environmental authorization to build the demonstration plant

in Ozzano dell’Emilia (Bologna). By now almost everything is ready to start the prototype

construction work that we plan to finish in the first part of 2023.

In the meantime, various preparatory experimental activities have been completed: we carried out

a steam explosion test in Sweden and conducted different anaerobic digestion tests of green waste

that will help us with the management of our prototype.

The LIFE STEAM project has 
received funding from the 

LIFE Programme of the 
European Union.
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Follow us to stay updated!

https://www.linkedin.com/company/lifesteam/
https://twitter.com/LIFESTEAM19
https://facebook.com/LIFESTEAM19/

